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For any questions, please call The MLS Help Desk at 310-358-1833 Business Hours Monday - Friday 8am - 7pm and Saturday 9am - 2pm

The MLS eMobile™
On the Go? Join thousands 
of The MLS®/CLAW 
members who are 
searching The MLS® 
database in real-time! 

ValueMap™ 
ValueMap™ is an 
interactive mapping tool 
that brings property and 
ownership information to 
life. ValueMap™ is 
designed to help promote 
your listings, increase 
tra�c, and generate
more sales inquiries.

Text MY MLS
An innovative way to 
deliver listing information 
to the consumer while 
capturing valuable FREE 
leads.

The MLS REALTX™
Access to up-to-the-
minute Public Records, 
Comparables & 
Neighborhood Data!

CARETS
Access to an aggregated 
database consisting of all 
property types and statuses 
from the following MLSs: 
The MLS®/CLAW, CRISNet, 
MRMLS, i-Tech, and SoCal, 
Ventura Conejo-Simi 
Regional, Desert & Palm 
Springs MLSs.

The MLS i-FAXMAIL™
Send hard copy 
documents from your 
existing fax machine to 
ANY email address in the 
world.

Smarter Agent
Get more home buyer 
leads! Impress sellers.  
Search every MLS listing 
available for public 
viewing.

Free Leads for your new 
listings and open houses 
via the MLS Weekend 
Guide™ New Listing 
Directory and Open House 
Directory.

FlipBook Weekend Homes & Open Houses
The New FlipBook is 
posted on TheMLS.com 
Homepage Guests Site & 
all Search Results pages.  
TheMLS.com Guests Site 
generates over 14 million 
hits a month and has over 
65,000 unique visitors a 
month.

Statistics CornerClarus™ Market Metrics

ListingBook™
Discover the Ultimate 
Online Solution for Real 
Estate Agents and their 
Clients.

Direct Mail Postcards
Automatically create a 
quality and personalized 
direct mail postcard for 
your new listings or just 
sold properties.

The MLS DocManager™
The MLS DocManager™ 
and the new Fax
Manager™ enable you to 
Create Your Online Filing 
System and Upload 
Documents to Your 
Listings™

Included in MLS dues for ALL REALTOR® Members 

Included in MLS dues for ALL The MLS® / CLAW Members 

ListingBook™ Plus

$99 Value!

Agent
Essentials
Plus

Member Bene�tsMember Bene�ts
IDX Premium


